
 

SUMMER TERM 2019 

Foundation Stage 
Wonderful World 

 
Welcome back  
Welcome back to all of our Foundation Stage families. The summer term is upon us already and 
we are excited to make the most of our outdoor area, as the weather warms up.  
 
This half term our Foundation Stage has been transformed into a farm and we are already 
engrossed in our new topic. We have had our wonderful farm dress up day and F2 have visited 
Honeysuckle Farm. The children really enjoyed the visit and are now enthusiastic to learn more 
about farms during our topic. F1 have the Purple Pig farm coming to school later this term, where 
they will be able to see some real life farm animals.  
 

Curriculum Information 
Reading 
F2 Please ensure that your child brings their reading book into school on their 
reading day and that it is put into the reading basket. If you are unsure of your child’s 
reading day, please ask. 
 
PE 
F2 Children will continue to need their PE kit on a Tuesday. As a reminder, our PE kit is a white 
t-shirt, black shorts plus black or blue jogging bottoms and jumper for outdoor PE on colder 
days. Trainers or sandshoes are also needed. Please note earrings cannot be worn during PE, 
therefore please remove earrings or we will cover them up with tape. 
 
Snack and baking plea 
A reminder that we ask you for a voluntary contribution of 50p a week to enable us 
to bake and taste a variety of foods with your children. The money box and tick 
sheets are kept above the children’s drawers.  

 
Indoor/Outdoor shoes 
To help us keep our school environment looking inviting can you make sure 
that your child has a pair of sandshoes for indoor use and a pair of outdoor 
shoes (without laces unless your child can tie them independently), both 
clearly labelled. Children have the option to access our outdoor area in all 
weathers so please ensure they have a suitable raincoat on all days.  

 
Lost property 
Please ensure all clothing and shoes are clearly marked with your child’s name. During the 
warmer weather, children are more likely to be taking jumpers/ cardigans off therefore items are 
more likely to be misplaced. Please rest assured we remind children to put their jumpers in their 
tray but unfortunately it is not always possible to check they have done so. If they are labelled, it 
makes it so much easier to return to the correct owner.  



 
Sun cream   
Please make sure on warmer days sun cream is applied at home in a morning. We 
suggest you use a product, which once applied, stays effective all day. Children do not 
need sunglasses (unless for medical reasons) and should not bring them to 
school. Sun hats however are very welcome - please do not forget to name them.  

Key Dates 
 

Friday 25th May School closes for half term 

Monday 3rd June School opens 

Thursday 20th June F2 Sports day – Costello 

Wednesday 12th June F1 Purple Pig Farm 

Monday 24th June Summer Fair 

Monday 8th July F2 Celebration evening 

Monday 15th July Transition Day 

Wednesday 17th July F2 Fabulous Finish  

Friday 19th July Last day for term/ Family picnic 

 

  

 


